
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  'An Academy to be Proud of’ 

 

 

Thursday 15th November 2018 

 

Parents Evening 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

Reception parent’s evening will be taking place on Tuesday 27th November between 15.30pm – 
18.30pm. This is an excellent opportunity to meet your child’s teacher who will update you on your 
child’s progress so far, how they have settled into school life and how you can help your child at home. 
The meetings will run for approximately five minutes.  

Please follow the link: https://doodle.com/poll/n27x9bt3txzxtfny to access an online poll allowing you 
select the time slot you are available to attend. These time slots will be on a ‘first come first served 
basis’.  

Reminder: Parent’s Christmas Stay and Play will take place on Monday 17th December 9-10am.  

 

 

We look forward to meeting you,  

Mrs. Shepherd and Miss Bradley 

Reception class teachers  

 

https://doodle.com/poll/n27x9bt3txzxtfny

